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Princes Highway Corridor 
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Furner Road Junction Remediation Works 

       

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 

Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to 

improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 

The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly 

funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) 

governments. 

What’s happening: 

Pavement remediation works are required at the junction of Princes 

Highway and Furner Road near Millicent to ensure ongoing safety for all 

road users. 

How this affects you: 

Traffic will be maintained at all times in both directions on both the Princes Highway and Furner Road. 

To keep everyone safe speed and lane restrictions will be in place on the Princes Highway and Furner 

Road. 

Speed restrictions will remain in place until all finishing works have been completed.  Please plan ahead, 

be cautious around workers, and follow the direction of on-site signage.  

Should works be postponed due to inclement weather, they will be rescheduled to the next 

available working day.  

We appreciate your patience while these critical remediation works are undertaken.   

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/princes  

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Thursday 11 July 2024 
and Friday 12 July 2024, 
weather permitting.  

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 5pm 

Where 

Junction of Princes 
Highway and Furner 
Road, Millicent  
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